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December 1 Child Count Certification Compete! 

Special Education Data Profile Report Available in I-Star 

The December 1 Child Count Certification was completed on March 26th!   Harrisburg Project 

would like to say a huge ‘Thank You’ to each district and cooperative that worked to make 

this a success!   Not only was this deadline met on time, but was met while most staff are 

working remotely due to the statewide school closure during the COVID-19 outbreak.   With-

out dedicated staff like you, this wouldn’t have been possible. 

Please be advised the 2018-2019 Special Education Data Profile is complete.  ISBE has re-

leased this information into I-Star this year instead of by email.  District/Cooperatives can 

access this report by logging into I-Star, selecting the Reports Tab -> Profile -> LEA Profile;  

be sure to change the school year prior to running this report:   

To review the entire ISBE Memo, use the following link:  Special Education Data Profile 

 

For questions on accessing this report, contact Harrisburg Project at 800-635-5274 or at           

support@hbug.k12.il.us; for data related questions contact Jamie Johnson at ISBE at           

jjohnson@isbe.net. 
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